POST-IT!! A new event by JDRF!

“WALK TO CURE DlABETES”, presented by SuperPages

April 27, 2004
Dearest

At this time of year, | usually send you a letter about the Juvenile Diabetes
Research Foundation “Cyclothon”. This year, JDRF will not be holding their
annual cyclothon event. Due to the unfortunate rain and cold weather from the
past four years, the cyclothon has become a difficult event to raise funds for
Juvenile Diabetes.

This year event is called, “Walk to Cure Diabetes”. It is taking place on
Sunday, May 30", 2004 at Jean-Drapeau Park on St-Helene Island. An
estimated 2500 people from families, employees of companies, sponsors and
students are expected to participate in a 5-kilometre walk. The event is geared
ideally towards groups, families and children. Along with the walk there will be
activities for children such as, an animated kids centre, a kids show, and a family
BBQ. It promises to be a lot of FUN!

At JDRF we are committed to find a cure for diabetes and its complications. |
hope that you will consider sponsoring me for this event and in doing so together
we will help find a cure for this disease. As well, please consider joining us this
year, as | am certain, rain or shine, it will be a new and exciting event. If you are
interested in coming to the walk, please fill out the enclosed form and bring it to
the event for parking identification purposes.

For easy sponsoring, please feel free to call Elsa Desjardins of JDRF at
744-5537 ext. 231 or fax your sponsor sheet to JDRF at 744-05186.

Many thanks for your past involvement and for your future consideration.

“I'LL KEEP YOU POSTED"! Love,

Suzie Reisler Litwin
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